
LEGAL NOTICE 

A PUBLIC HEARING will be held by the Board of the Village of Sloan at the Village Municipal 
Building, 425 Reiman Street, Sloan NY 14212 on the 9th day of January, 2024, at 7:00pm. The 
purpose of said hearing is to receive public comment on a request to amend the Official Zoning 
Map of the Village of Sloan by removing S.B.L 112.35-3-6, commonly known as 333 Reiman 
Street, from the R Residential District and placing it in the RA  Multifamily Apartment District. 

By Order of the Sloan Village Board 

Debra M. Smith 

Village Clerk/Treasurer 

 

  


